
Dear Castle Ridge Home Owners/Renters: 
 
It’s that time of year again!  The Castle 
Ridge Neighborhood Garage Sale is just 
around the corner.  Time to clean out the 
attic and closets and put a little coin in 
your pocket.  The location of the sale is 
your very on garage or driveway.  The 
sale will be advertised in the paper and in 
the past people have started driving 
through the neighborhood at the crack of 
dawn. The Castle Ridge Home Owners 
Association along with our neighbors in 
the Molsonwood Subdivision pay for the 
advertising of this event every year.  Al-
ways remember that what you consider 
junk is another person’s treasure!!  It’s a 
great way to spend the morning, meet 
your neighbors and get rid of that stuff 
just taking up space!!!! 
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